Teffont Speed-Watch Annual Parrish Report.

Teffont now only share the Speed-Gun with Dinton  using it for a three-week in rotation.
We now down to eight active speed-watchers and I would like to express my sincere thanks to all the members of the team who give their time and effort to these sessions.
Due to Covid 19 Sped-Watch activity has been very limited, we only were able to carry out 20 sessions.
In the last few weeks we have seen a dramatic increase in the traffic mumbers. They are now back to the pre-Covid figures. Typically 200+ per hour.
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